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Chairman Mason and Members of the Committee, 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to present written testimony in opposition to HB 2036, which 

would provide income tax credits to qualified aviation or aerospace employees and employers. 

While undoubtedly well-intentioned, we believe tax credits generally should be broadly available, 

either to all employers or citizens, or circumstantially to at least to everyone within very large 

geographic segments of the state or to everyone below certain income levels. 

Since HB 2036 only applies to a particular industry we encourage you to oppose it.  

 


